### **Half Termly Newsletter**



Class: Nursery

Teachers: Miss Hodder, Miss Bostan, Mrs Abedin, Mrs Barlow and Mrs

Ditta. Mrs Mir covers during Miss Hodder's non-contact time on

Wednesday mornings.

## Reading

Thank you to parents who joined us for our reading session last half term. Sharing a book with your child is one of the most important things you can do to encourage them to become future readers. Even picture books without words are so useful. Happy reading!

## Workshops

Please look out for any future workshops we may hold. We are planning a phonics workshop and a Maths workshop later in the year. In fact, any suggestions for future workshops gratefully received.

# Our Topic—'Let's Celebrate'

We will look at celebrations at this time of year e.g. bonfire night, Diwali and Christmas. The main focus will be on birthdays. Do the children know how old they are? When their birthday is? Do they celebrate their birthday? How do different people celebrate?

### **Spare Clothes**

Please ensure your child has a named bag with spare clothes in it in case they need to be changed. As it is now getting into the bad weather please could children wear wellies and a waterproof coat when its raining.

## **Tapestry**

Thank you to all parents who are now logged onto Tapestry and are adding observations of their children at home. If you are unsure of how to use Tapestry please speak to Miss Hodder.

# Reminders Session times 8.45-11.45 and 12.15-3.15 Please be on time

Children In Need -18th November
Reading Stay and Play- Monday 22nd November
9.00am for Morning Children
2.30pm for Afternoon Children
Nursery Christmas Show- Wednesday 14th December
9.00am for Morning children
2.30pm for Afternoon children